
Friends of Thameside Primary School PTA Event 

Class of 2023 Leavers Disco 

 

We are excited to announce that on Friday 14th July we will be holding the ‘Class of 2023’ 

leavers disco for all year 6 pupils! 

This event is being organised by the Friends of Thameside Primary School PTA however, 

Thameside Primary School staff will be in attendance throughout the event. 

The theme for this year’s leavers disco will be ‘Hollywood’ and will be held in the school hall 

between 5:30 – 7:00pm. 

Tickets are available now and can purchased for £10; this will include food, drinks, free gifts 

and a whole load of fun! Please note, actual paper tickets will be issued closer to the time.  

All year 6 pupils are invited to the ‘Class of 2023’ leavers disco and whilst they are encouraged 

to dress for the Hollywood theme, this is optional and not a requirement.  

If you would like to purchase a £10 ticket, please complete the permission slip below and hand 

into the school office with your payment. 

Children will not be permitted to bring their mobile phones to this event as we have several 

children who cannot be in photographs.  If children do bring their phones to this event, they 

will be asked to hand it into the adults until the end of the disco, when it will be returned.   

Please note, due to the disco ending at 7pm, a parent or carer will be required to collect their 

child; children will not be permitted to leave unattended.  

We hope to see you all there and thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Friends of Thameside PTA 

 

‘Class of 2023’ Leavers Disco Permission and Payment Slip 

 

Pupils Name:………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Class:…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child has permission to be photographed:       Yes                          No 

 

Signed (parent/carer):……………………………………………………………………………..... 

 

Printed Name (parent/carer):………………………………………………………………………. 

 


